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Incident at Oaky Creek Coal Mine  

Glencore confirms that an incident involving an inflow of water from surface water storage to 
the Oaky Creek coal underground mine was reported yesterday.  
 
The water inflow was into a non-production area of the mine. 
 
There was a controlled withdrawal of personnel from the underground mine.  Production has 
been suspended temporarily while we coordinate removal of the water, and the area is 
returned to normal.  
 
There were no injuries to personnel and the relevant regulators have been notified. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Francis de Rosa m: +61 (0)417074751  Francis.de.rosa@glencore.com     
Cass McCarthy m: +61 (0)439178151   Cass.mccarthy@glencore.com 
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